From: Nicole DeVona

Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 5:45 PM

To: Constitutional Convention Commission
Subject: Yes!

To whom it concerns,

Rhode Island absolutely needs to have a constitutional convention! Taxpayer voices have been taken away from us and
we want them back!

Sincerely,
Nicole DeVona
Coventry RI
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